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TO:  Donna Oberg 
 
FROM: Scott Ney 
 
RE:  Gifts, Grants and Bequests 
 
DATE:  March 7, 2016 
 
 
In accordance with policy 7230, all gifts, grants or bequests having a value of more than 
$500 shall be accepted by the Board of Education. 
 
Geneva Natural Resource Committee (NRC) would like to donate to each of our seven 
schools that reside within the city limits, two 2” diameter Chinkapin Oak trees.  Western 
Avenue elementary will receive an additional Red Oak tree for their work on the edible 
garden.   
 
Wasco Nursery & Garden Center provided a quote to NRC listing the tree type, delivery, 
planting, initial fertilization, mulching and 3 year/100% guarantee.  NRC has notified our 
office their acceptance of the quote. 
 
I am requesting approval from the Board of Education at its regularly scheduled meeting 
on March 14, 2016 to accept the donations from Wasco Nursery & Garden Center for 
$1,637.50 and NRC for $7,407.51.  




